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UPCOMING EVENTS
*Dates and time subject to change. Check IC & CF calendars for updates*

Groundbreaking
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HS Senior 
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24-hr Eucharistic 
Adoration

SMS 8th Grade 
Graduation

Extreme Faith Camp
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Procession
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Vacation Bible School

TIMELOCATIONEVENTDATE
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May 21 - 22

June 3
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July 28 - 
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after 11:00 am 
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after all Masses
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see pg 15
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Mason, WI
CrossWoods 

Adventure 
Camp
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IC
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Morganton, 
NC

St. Anne
Somerset, WI

Never be afraid of loving the Blessed Virgin too much. 
You can never love her more than Jesus did

St. Maximilian Kolbe

MAY
Month of Mary

http://icspcatholic.com
http://st-marysschool.com
http://icspcatholic.com
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PILGRIMS OF HOPE
By The Catholic Formation Team

2025 is a Jubilee Year, themed “Pilgrims of Hope.” But what does that truly signify? Let’s explore.

We’re all familiar with the biblical significance of the number 7: the seven days of the week, Jesus’ instruction to forgive 
“77 times,” Elijah’s seven dips in the Jordan, the seven parables, woes, churches, gifts of the Spirit, core virtues, and 
seals. This resonates with the ancient practice of the “Sabbath Year,” observed every seventh year. During this year, 
there was no planting or harvesting, debts were forgiven, land reverted to its original owners, and work ceased. It 
was a year dedicated to recovery, reflection, restoration, rest, and renewal—a profound expression of the Sabbath’s 
intent. While we might find the idea of a year of complete rest and debt forgiveness appealing, it seems practically 
impossible in our modern context. The Jubilee Year, occurring after seven cycles of seven years (49 years), followed 
by the 50th year, elevates this concept.

Now, as we’ve settled into 2025, let’s delve into what it means to be “Pilgrims of Hope.” A pilgrim is someone who 
journeys to a sacred place for religious reasons. Hope is an optimistic mindset, anticipating positive outcomes in 
personal circumstances or the world. For the remainder of 2025, let’s embrace this call to be “Pilgrims of Hope.”

This is an invitation to embark on a deeply personal spiritual journey, as sacred and sacrificial as you choose. It’s 
an opportunity for surrender, for authentic encounters, and for deepening your relationship with Christ. What a 
beautiful way to honor your faith and love for Jesus. Whether your transformation is dramatic or subtle, accept this 
challenge. We are all called to embody a missionary spirit, uphold Catholic social teaching, and, most importantly, be 
present to others. What have you got to lose?”
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NEWS FROM THE ICSP BUSINESS OFFICE

ICSP COMMUNICATION SURVEY

A huge and heartfelt thank you to each and every one of the 150 individuals who took the time 
to participate in our recent survey. Your valuable feedback is already making a positive impact. 
Thanks to your insightful contributions, we’re excited to announce upcoming improvements in how 
we communicate with you. Try out our new website, be on the look out for a redesigned bulletin, 
and an enhanced presence on social media. We’re working hard behind the scenes to bring these 

improvements to you, and we can’t wait to share them!

WELCOMING ROB LAMMERT TO THE ICSP STAFF

The ICSP Business Office is thrilled to extend a warm welcome to Rob Lammert, who has joined 
our team as our new part-time Webmaster and Process Coordinator.

Rob will play a vital role in two key areas: enhancing our church’s online presence and 
optimizing our internal operational efficiency. This position encompasses the comprehensive 
management of our ICSP website, ensuring it is user-friendly, informative, and engaging for 
our entire community. Additionally, Rob will be instrumental in collaboration with our Business 

and Development Manager and other staff in identifying, analyzing and improving our administrative and operational 
processes to work more effectively and efficiently.

Rob brings with him extensive and vast years of knowledge in web design, search engine optimization (SEO), systems 
implementation and the crucial skills of process and procedural writing. His expertise in these areas will be invaluable 
as we look to strengthen our digital outreach and streamline our internal workflows.

We are incredibly excited to have Rob join the ICSP staff and look forward to the positive impact his skills and 
experience will bring to our ICSP Catholic Communities. Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Rob!

W E L C O M E
to our newnew website!

We are excited to announce the launch of icspcatholic.com, our new central website for both Immaculate Conception 
and St. Patrick’s Churches! This online platform unites our two beloved church communities in today’s digital world, 
offering a seamless experience to access information relevant to both churches.

Visit icspcatholic.com to easily find Mass schedules, details about sacraments, parish news and events, weekly 
bulletins, information on ministries and Catholic Formation and ways to support our parishes. Stay updated on all 
that’s happening within our entire Catholic community.

This new website reflects our shared faith and commitment to fostering a strong, connected community while 
honoring the unique legacies of Immaculate Conception and St. Patrick’s. We encourage you to take some time 
exploring icspcatholic.com and make it your regular resource for parish life. We pray it will be a valuable tool in your 
faith journey and a welcoming space for all. We look forward to connecting with you online!

http://icspcatholic.com
http://icspcatholic.com
http://icspcatholic.com
http://icspcatholic.com
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ICSP BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS

JESSICA JACKSON
Business and Development Manager

j.jackson@ic-church.com
715-246-4652 ext. 225

EXCITING SYSTEMS UPDATES STRENGTHEN ICSP COMMUNITY

Great news is coming out of the ICSP Business Office as significant strides are being made to enhance connectivity and 
efficiency across Immaculate Conception Church, St. Patrick’s Church, and St. Mary School! These exciting updates 
promise to streamline operations and foster a stronger, more connected Catholic community in New Richmond.

A Unified Digital Presence: We have launched a brand-new website that brings Immaculate Conception Church, St. 
Patrick’s Church, and St. Mary School together under one virtual roof! This centralized platform 
will make it easier than ever for parishioners, parents, and community members to stay informed 
about news, events, schedules, and resources from all three entities. It’s a game-changer for 
staying connected!

One Platform, Countless Benefits: The implementation of ParishStaq is a game-changer for our church staff. This 
new ChMS consolidates the functionality of four separate systems previously used across the 
two parishes and Catholic Formation into one intuitive platform. This significant streamline will 
increase efficiency and improve communication across all ministries.

Beyond website integration and online giving, ParishStaq offers a wealth of additional tools and platforms. We look 
forward to leveraging features such as enhanced communication tools and training modules to further strengthen 
our community and empower our members.

Simplified Giving with PushPay Integration: As part of the ParishStaq platform, we are also excited 
to announce our conversion to the PushPay giving platform. This integrated system will offer a 
streamlined and convenient way to support our community’s mission.

Reliable Communication with New Phone System: The ICSP community is upgrading its 
communication infrastructure with a new phone system provided by Baldwin LightStream. This strategic move 
ensures long-term reliability for our phone services. As an added bonus, this new system will also include a campus-
wide Public Address (PA) system, a valuable asset for important announcements and ensuring clear communication 
across ICSP Business Office and St. Mary School.

Smooth IT Transition Underway: The migration of our IT systems with VC3 is off to a successful start! The initial 
onboarding process has been completed, and a new helpdesk system is now in place. This 
new system is already proving beneficial, allowing us to effectively capture, log, and add 
visibility to IT-related matters. Furthermore, it’s enabling us to apply cost metrics to our current 
state, providing valuable insights that will guide us to the next phase of implementation. We 
anticipate that this strategic IT partnership will unlock significant savings and efficiencies in 
the near future. Bonus...both VC3 and Baldwin LightStream partnered to support us together! 

So, a double whammy!

These interconnected initiatives represent a significant investment in the future of our ICSP community. By 
enhancing our digital presence, upgrading our communication infrastructure, and streamlining our IT operations, 
we are building a stronger, more connected, and more efficient foundation for continued growth and service. Stay 
tuned for more updates as these exciting projects progress!

http://icspcatholic.com
https://icspcatholic.com/giving/
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ICSP BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS
EXCITING NEWS! 

INTRODUCING OUR NEW GIVING PLATFORM: PUSHPAY!

The ICSP Business Office Accounting and Finance team is thrilled to announce an exciting upgrade to how you 
can support our parish. Starting May 5th, 2025, Immaculate Conception Church and St. Patrick’s Church will be 
transitioning to Pushpay, a leading platform for mobile-friendly giving.  

We understand the importance of convenient and secure ways to contribute to our church’s mission, and Pushpay 
offers just that! Known for its user-friendly interface, Pushpay empowers you to manage your generosity directly 
from the convenience of your smartphone or tablet.

What does this mean for you?

Giving to Immaculate Conception and St. Patrick’s is now quicker, easier, and more secure than 
ever before! You can access our dedicated, mobile-compatible giving page simply by scanning 
the QR code you see within the pews or around your church.  Also, you can go to our website: 
icspcatholic.com and click on the Pushpay icon at the top of the page. 

Through this new platform, you will be able to:

•     Make a one-time gift with just a few taps.
•     Set up recurring gifts to automate your regular contributions.
•     Log into your personal account to view your complete giving history at your convenience.

This transition to Pushpay offers significant benefits for both you and our parishes. You’ll have direct access to 
your giving records, making it easier to track your contributions. For our finance team, this modern solution will 
streamline our processes, allowing us to serve our parish community more efficiently.

We ask that you set up your account in Pushpay account no later than June 30th, 2025.  The accounting/finance 
office will then ensure you are canceled in the Vanco system so there would be no duplicate deductions from your 
account.

We are confident that Pushpay will enhance your giving experience and further support the vital ministries of 
Immaculate Conception and St. Patrick’s.

If you have any questions or concerns about this new giving platform, please do not hesitate to reach out to Laura 
Shepard in the ICSP Business Office.

For step by step instructions on how to create a Pushpay account, please see page 6 in this newsletter!

LAURA SHEPARD
Finance Manager

l.shepard@ic-church.com
715-246-4652 ext. 224

http://icspcatholic.com
https://icspcatholic.com/giving/
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ICSP BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS

Create a Pushpay account and manage your giving 
throughout the year!

● Manage payment methods and account security.
● Edit your profile details.
● View your giving history and giving statements.
● Search for your parish.
● Make a one-time or recurring gift.

Here’s how to create a new account from the parish website… 
1. Navigate to the icspcatholic.com giving page and complete the required fields (if you 

choose, “Set up recurring,” there will be a few more details than shown below). 
Once complete, click “Next.” 

2. Enter your mobile number and click “Send code.” 
*If you do not have a mobile number, you can use a landline number and receive your security 
code via voice call instead. To receive your code via a voice call: 

a. Input your landline number and click “Need help?” located below the field 
for your number. 

b. A pop-up window will appear. Click “Send code via voice call.” 
c. You will be redirected to the “Verify Your Mobile Number” screen, where 

you will then click “Send code.” 
d. You will receive a phone call with your code. 

1. Enter the security code sent to your phone and click “Confirm.” 
2. Complete the form and click “Next.” 
3. Fill in your payment details and click “Next.” 
4. Choose the payment method and click “Give $___.__”
5. A confirmation screen will appear, and you will receive an email to complete your 

account creation. 

Ways to give at Immaculate Conception 
and St. Patrick’s Church

NNeeeedd  mmoorree  hheellpp??  PPlleeaassee  ccaallll  tthhee  
ppaarriisshh  ooffffiiccee  aatt  771155--224466--44665522  xx222244

Envelope Online Mobile
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ICSP BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS
ICSP STAFF FORGE STRONGER TIES WITH THE DIOCESE OF SUPERIOR

On Thursday, April 10, 2025, a group from the ICSP Business Office staff had an enriching visit to the Diocese of 
Superior. This trip provided a valuable opportunity to connect with the individuals at the Diocese who work to 
support our churches and their missions.

A highlight of the visit was the chance to meet, have Mass and lunch with Bishop Powers. It was a privilege to engage 
in meaningful conversations about the current path and future direction of the Diocese. These discussions offered 
valuable insights into the broader landscape in which our parish operates and how these diocesan initiatives will 
shape our parish community.

The ICSP staff found these exchanges to be incredibly beneficial, fostering a deeper understanding of the support 
systems available to us and how we can best align our efforts. We were particularly encouraged by the collaborative 
spirit and the clear commitment from the diocesan team.

Looking ahead, we are excited to continue nurturing this important relationship. Plans are already underway for 
another visit this fall, which we anticipate will further strengthen the bonds between our parish and the Diocese 
of Superior. We deeply appreciate the ongoing partnership and the steadfast support of the executive team, which 
plays a vital role in empowering our parish to thrive. This collaborative spirit will undoubtedly contribute to a vibrant 
future for our faith community.

L to R: Dan Blank, Laura Shephard, Julia Lammert, Jessica Jackson, Bishop Powers, Steve Tarnowski, Larry French

The conversion from T12 bulbs to brighter more  energy efficient T8 LED 
bulbs in the kitchen is complete. Thank you to Ben Engelhart and Creative 
Electric for doing this conversion.

Up next we are converting the Corrigan hall classrooms to T8 LED bulbs.
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ICSP BUSINESS OFFICE NEWS
ICSP CATHOLIC COMMUNITIES EMBARK 

ON RECTORY REMODEL

ICSP Catholic Communities recognize the importance of providing a 
comfortable and functional living space for their clergy. Together, we 
have embarked on an exciting project: a thoughtful and comprehensive 
remodel of the rectory.

The rectory, the residence for the priest who serves our ICSP Catholic 
Communities, plays a vital role in supporting their ministry. It’s a place 
where they can rest, prepare for their pastoral duties, and extend 
hospitality. Understanding this, the parish leadership recognized the need 
to update and enhance the existing rectory to better serve the needs of 
our current and future priests.

While specific details of the remodel plans haven’t been widely publicized, 
the initiative speaks volumes about ICSP Catholic Communities 
commitment to their spiritual leaders. This remodel has updated and 
expanded the living space as well as making it more energy efficient. 

MISSION ACCOMPLISHED: 
HEATING & AC PROJECT COMPLETED

The final phase of our multi-year heating and AC 
replacement project, which began in 2022, reached 
completion on April 28th, 2025. This last stage involved 
successfully replacing the rooftop units serving the 
ICSP church office and sanctuary, as well as the kitchen’s 
AC unit. We extend our sincere gratitude to Anderson 
Heating and LaVenture Crane and Rigging for their 
excellent work throughout this project. Looking ahead, 
our next undertaking, scheduled to begin in June, is 
the replacement of the roof membrane and rock on the 
sanctuary. 
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Letters for Abbie
Abbie Jackson, a cherished St. Mary’s Alum, is currently facing Stage 3 
B-Cell Lymphoma in her chest cavity and is undergoing her third of six 
chemotherapy treatments. To bring joy and encouragement to Abbie 
during the coming months of treatment, we are organizing a card 
shower! Our hope is to create a basket filled with uplifting messages 
and artwork that she can open each day.

We invite you to participate by writing a card of encouragement to 
Abbie. Consider having your children create a colorful picture to tuck 
inside the envelope for an extra touch of cheer. Feel free to get creative 
with your well wishes!

Cards can be dropped off at the ICSP Church Office Monday through Thursday, from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm, or on 
Fridays, from 8:00 am to 12:00 pm. Please ensure all cards are received by June 1st, after which we will deliver the 
complete card basket to Abbie.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Christa Poole at (608) 712-1413 or the ISCP Church Office 
at (715)246-4652. When dropping off your thoughtful contributions, please write “Card Basket For Abbie” on the 
envelope.

Thank you for your kindness and support in powering up Abbie during this time. #PowerUp4Abbie

Thank you!
We are so grateful to everyone 
who helped or donated to the 
Morning of Service! We couldn’t 

have done it without you.

Morning of ServiceMorning of Service
MAY 3, 2025MAY 3, 2025 5 miles of ditch cleaned up on Hwy. G

Families played Bingo with 20+ 
residents at Deerfield

Knights of Columbus providing 
lunch to our volunteers

Crafts and placemats were made 
and Mass bags revived

Figures were painted for CGS Ministry

20 Freezer Meals were prepped to 
gift to families in the community
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In each publication, the Stewardship Committee will feature a ministry or two. 
If you happen to have a group you would like featured, please reach out to Terry Palmer at palmert017@gmail.com

HEARD IT IN THE PEWS
By Julie Riel

From the previous newsletter, I mentioned that the Evangelization Steering Committee will be meeting with the 
various ministries within our parishes. We are getting closer to achieving that goal. We have identified each of the 
ministries in the parishes and which of the five groups they fit best into: Catechesis and Formation, Communications, 
Community, Resource Stewardship or Spirituality.

Bishop Powers published a Pastoral letter in 2023, As the Father Has Sent Me, So I Send You. There are still a few 
copies at the information center at Immaculate Conception and at the information rack at St. Patrick’s if you would 
like one.

Bishop Powers recently published Maintenance to Mission Pastoral Plan. This is a follow up to the previous letter 
and two-year plan study. It is currently on the icspcatholic.com and we will get copies into the churches for you to 
take home.

In the letter he stated that each parish must form a Parish Evangelization Team (PET) to address evangelization.  We 
are ahead of the curve! Our team is formed and active!  Within the PET teams he asks four questions:

Where are we now? Where do we need to go? How do we get there? How will we know if we are succeeding?

These are the questions our group liaisons will be bringing to the ministries to discuss. There will be some interesting 
discussions. The letter also addresses the concern many have had regarding re-clustering and the closing of parishes.  
I encourage you to get a copy or read it on the website.

I want to share a couple stories of how evangelization is happening in our churches. Many times we think children are 
not paying attention or learning anything. These stories tell otherwise.

Tim teaches third grade Catholic Formation at our parish. As a project the class decided to create their own church, 
how to structure it, name it, how it works. One the kids in the class asked if the word church would have a small “c” or 
a capital “C”. A girl spoke up, she answered, if we are talking about the building it is a small “c”, if we are talking about 
the people, it is a capital “C”.  Profound! They get it!

A couple came asking to get married in the church this year. The future bride said she wanted to get married back in 
the church that helped her grow in her faith.

Ask any Catholic Formation teacher and they will question if they are making a difference. You may not see the 
difference you make today, tomorrow or even in the time you are teaching. Know you are making a difference in the 
lives of these young people, helping them grow in their faith, until it blooms at the right time in their life. You are 
evangelizing the youth of our parishes.  

Our vision is Grow in our Faith and Lead others to Christ.  Simple yet profound, let us do this together.

http://icspcatholic.com
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St. Patrick’s Building Project Capital Campaign Nears Financial Goal   
Last April during presentation meetings, parishioners reviewed and discussed plans to create new classrooms for 
our Christian Formation Program, expand worship seating in the church, remodel Blarney Hall, and  complete 
kitchen improvements.  Following positive reaction from parishioners parish leaders launched a capital campaign 
to try and raise $1,038,000 to complete all the proposed projects.  
 
On August 4, when this article was prepared for the newsletter, the campaign had raised $963,000 in financial 
commitments or 93% of the campaign goal.  That leaves less than $75,000 in new commitments to achieve our 
building project goal.    
 
As we move closer to our goal, it is important that we have a “small contingency” beyond the estimated project 
cost, in the event that we discover unforeseen issues connecting our existing building with the new expansion.   
Our remaining objective is to raise the remaining $75,000 and create the “small contingency” for any surprises 
we may find during construction. 
 
We are moving closer to collecting $504,000 (50% of the proposed project cost) that we need to obtain diocesan 
approval to proceed with detailed planning and scheduling the project.  As we move forward to seek approval 
from the Diocese of Superior to proceed with the detailed planning for the project, we will also create a Parish 
Building Committee to begin working with our contractor, Derrick Building Solutions.   
 
The committee will be comprised of volunteers with the knowledge and experience to design the very best space 
with an eye to obtain the very best value for the generous dollars contributed by our parishioners, visitors and 
friends of St Patrick’s. 
 
The objective will be to complete the approval process with the Diocese and the detailed planning with our 
contractor in the coming months, with a goal to break ground as soon as the frost leaves the ground in early 
2025.  
 
For more information about how you can offer your financial support for the capital campaign, please contact  
Susan Baustian smbaustian@gmail.com 
 
Thanks to everyone who has offered their prayers, encouragement, and financial support to make this long-
awaited dream move closer to becoming a reality for the children, youth, adults and seniors in St. Patrick’s.  
 

Capital Campaign Cabinet 
• Fr. John Anderson • Nathan Friske • Eric Lockwood  
• Susan Baustian • Steve Harrold • Susan Lockwood  
• Crystal Friske • Jody Lenz • Denny Mitchell 

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY
Sunday, May 11th, 2025
following 11 am Mass

St. Patrick’s is excited to announce that the Capital Campaign Building Project has 
scheduled their Groundbreaking Ceremony!

Please join us for this exciting time as we start the process to create new classrooms 
for our Catholic Formation program, expand worship seating in the church, remodel 
Blarney Hall, and complete kitchen improvements. Light refreshments will be 
provided. 

For more information about how you can offer your financial support for the capital 
campaign, please contact Susan Baustian - smbaustian@gmail.com

Thank you to everyone who has offered their prayers, encouragement, and financial 
support to make this long-awaited dream move closer to becoming a reality for the 
children, youth, adults and seniors in St. Patrick’s.
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Congratulations to the thirty-one children at Immaculate Conception and St. Patrick’s who received Jesus for the first 
time in First Holy Communion on April 26th and 27th. May God continue to bless and guide them.  

Welcome to the Lord’s table!

FIrst holy FIrst holy 

communioncommunion

20252025

The Order of Christian Initiation of Adults (OCIA) is a program that exists to help 
individuals to become baptized, join the Catholic Church, and/or complete their 
sacraments of initiation (Baptism, Confirmation, Eucharist). Each year, people 
who may be looking to enter into full communion within the Catholic Church look 
toward the OCIA process to see if this is where they are called to be.

This year five individuals decided to complete the spiritual journey which brings 
them fully into the Catholic faith and complete their sacraments of initiation.

Fred Miller and Bradon Fagnan came seeking Confirmation. Already baptized 
Catholic and having received their First Communion in their youth, they made the 
decision to take the adult step of Confirmation at this point in their lives.

Amanda Anderson, Jill Beskar, and Allison Sedahl each felt called to join the 
Catholic faith. Although already baptized, each of them were coming from  different Christian denominations, each 
taking their own paths, each having their own reasons for deciding to become fully Confirmed Catholics.

Together, all five individuals spent many hours of study and classes to culminate in their sacramental celebration 
at the Easter Vigil this year. Allison, Jill and Amanda all made their Profession of Faith which brought them into the 
Catholic Church. They also celebrated their First Communions. They were joined by Bradon and Fred and all were 
confirmed. 

We as Catholics congratulate them all and will continue toWe as Catholics congratulate them all and will continue to

 walk with them as we all continue our own spiritual journeys! walk with them as we all continue our own spiritual journeys!
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CURIOUS MINDS WANT TO KNOW... 
Why does youth ministry do fundraising? 

It is to provide financial support for the extra-curricular experiences for youth to attend off-
site Catholic camps and other faith experiences. We continue to be grateful for the generous 
support of so many people who play an important role in helping the youth and chaperoning 
adults afford these experiences.  

Thank you for the chili you may have bought in early February, the breakfast you may have 
attended in February, the scones you may have bought in March, the garage sale you may have stopped at last week!  
We are also very appreciative of the prayers for impacting our trip experiences.   

TO MAKE CHILI: TO MAKE SCONES:
24 volunteers
75 lbs. hamburger
26 gal. tomatoes

32 volunteers
90+ lbs. flour
30 lbs. sugar
51 lbs. butter
14 doz. eggs
48 lemons

WE SOLD OUT!

PLEASE PRAY FOR AND KEEP IN MIND THE 
YOUTH AND ADULT PARTICIPANTS IN:

JUNE 8-13
CrossWoods Adventure Camp 

Mason, Wisconsin

JULY 12-19
Morganton, North Carolina
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For preschool/kinder students (ages 3-5)
and students entering grades 1-5

**Adult, middle school, & high school
volunteers needed too! **

SAVE THE
DATES!

July 28 - Aug 1,
2025

8:45 am - 12 pm
each day

We're excited to partner with St. Anne in
Somerset to host VBS again this year to grow in
faith together with our neighboring community.

VACATIONVACATION  
BIBLE SCHOOLBIBLE SCHOOL  

Check out

www.stannesomerset.org

for registration and

volunteer info or scan

the QR code!

 is COMING to ST. ANNE
CATHOLIC CHURCH & SCHOOL!

Contacts: Kristin Dittman: (715-246-4652 x260)  
k.dittman@ic-church.com

Rachel McGurran (651-329-3083)
Sara Measner (715-529-7272)

JOINT
PARISH
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icspcatholic.com

http://icspcatholic.com
http://icspcatholic.com


ST. MARY SCHOOL NEWS

UPCOMING DATESUPCOMING DATES

May 1 & 2 -  6th graders will be going to science campMay 1 & 2 -  6th graders will be going to science camp
May 9 - K-8th Spring Program May 9 - K-8th Spring Program 
May 22 - Preschool GraduationMay 22 - Preschool Graduation
May 28 - 30 - 8th Grade trip to Madeline Island with Mass at St. Joseph May 28 - 30 - 8th Grade trip to Madeline Island with Mass at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church Catholic Church 
June 3 - 8th Grade graduation Mass at 1:30  June 3 - 8th Grade graduation Mass at 1:30  
June 4 - Last Day of School/Early Out June 4 - Last Day of School/Early Out 

Grow in Knowledge Follow in Faith Serve in HarmonyMission Statement:
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Grow in Knowledge - First graders are really enjoying the warmer weather 
with the arrival of Spring. They had a wonderful time writing in their 
journals outside, soaking up the sunshine.

Follow in Faith - During Lent this year, students held a special event 
called Stations of the Cross every Tuesday. Our 5th graders performed it 
beautifully during the homily, showcasing their talent and dedication to 
the Catholic faith. 

Serve in Harmony - The Student Council did a fantastic job raising a 
total of $861.63 for St. Jude’s Research Hospital by organizing a fun coin 
competition for students from kindergarten through 8th grade! A special 
shoutout goes to our amazing 2nd graders, who collected an impressive 
$212. It’s inspiring to see all our students come together with such 
enthusiasm and commitment for this important cause. Everyone should 
be proud of the positive impact they’ve made in helping others in our 
community!

The SMS students are truly remarkable! The hallways have been 
transformed into a vibrant and cheerful display for Spring, and it’s 
heartwarming to see such creativity and spirit.

DON’T FORGET TO FOLLOW US ON

www.facebook.com/StMarysNewRichmond

www.instagram.com/schoolst.mary/

https://www.facebook.com/StMarysNewRichmond
http://www.instagram.com/schoolst.mary/
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12:30PM Shotgun Start
4 Person Scramble

at the
New Richmond

Golf Club

11th
Annual

$125 Per Player 
Entry Includes: 

18 holes of Golf with Cart 
Range Balls  •  Dinner

Holy Ticket Pass 
(pre-payment for putting contest, 

bean bag toss, mulligans and 
par 3 challenge) 

On Course Giveaways 
and Competitions

  Prizes for 1st, 2nd, 18th, 
Last Place and 

Best Dressed Team

New Richmond Golf Club
1143 180th Ave, New Richmond, WI

MONDAY,  JUNE 16TH,  2025

Interested in Sponsoring our Tournament? Contact Maria Helgerson at 651-792-5650 or golfsms@st-marysschool.com

12:30PM Shotgun Start
4 Person Scramble

at the
New Richmond

Golf Club

11th
Annual

$125 Per Player 
Entry Includes: 

18 holes of Golf with Cart 
Range Balls  •  Dinner

Holy Ticket Pass 
(pre-payment for putting contest, 

bean bag toss, mulligans and 
par 3 challenge) 

On Course Giveaways 
and Competitions

  Prizes for 1st, 2nd, 18th, 
Last Place and 

Best Dressed Team

New Richmond Golf Club
1143 180th Ave, New Richmond, WI

MONDAY,  JUNE 16TH,  2025

Interested in Sponsoring our Tournament? Contact Maria Helgerson at 651-792-5650 or golfsms@st-marysschool.com Scan QR for more information 
or to register!
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MASS TIMES

WEEKEND MASSES
SATURDAY

5:00 PM
SUNDAY
9:00 AM

DAILY MASSES
TUESDAY 
5:00 PM

WEDNESDAY 
10:OO AM (school year)

8:15 AM (non-school year)
THURSDAY & FRIDAY

8:15 AM

RECONCILIATION
SATURDAY

4:00 PM - 4:45 PM or by appointment

WEEKEND MASS
SUNDAY
11:00 AM

DAILY MASSES
FRIDAY 
9:30 AM

DID YOU KNOW?

Immaculate Conception has a YouTube Channel! 

PAGE 21

You can watch recorded and live Masses, 
along with funerals and other saved content. 

Simply click on the “Live” tab to see our recordings. 
 The recordings will be purged at points, 

so not all history will be available.

CLICK HERE FOR LIVESTREAM!

https://www.youtube.com/@icchurchlivestream7546/streams

